
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS & TRANSPORTATION REPORT

Date: June 16, 2025
 To: Board of Education
From:  Jeff Stauder

BUILDINGS/GROUNDS

Facilities Committee
The Facilities Committee did not meet.
 
Summer Projects
The track respray has begun. They are spraying it now, but it will be a couple more weeks before 
they line it.

The painting of the exterior at the Jr. High is complete and the awning will get started in July.

The High School gym floor will begin July 7th and it should be finished up by the 21st. We will 
also be putting in the new Valcom Paging System at the High School in July.

Building Maintenance
The Custodians have all started their summer cleaning and some minor repair work. Henson 
Robinson has also started the maintenance of the HVAC and should be wrapping up soon.

Building Demo
The demo started off really quick and now it has slowed a little. I think he has about 3-4 more 
weeks at Washington before he moves to Lincoln.


